
Steve Houk – Biography 

Why I am running for the CPOA Board: 

I am submitting my self-nomination as a candidate for the position of Director, CPOA Board. Many of the 
CPOA’s issues involve the Annual Budget and financial matters. I am running for the CPOA Board 
because I believe that my experience and background in finance, budgeting, cash management and 
financial negotiations would benefit Cordillera. I have served for six years on the Kensington Green HOA 
Board, currently as President. This experience has taught me the importance of being able to lead an 
open and transparent process for community decision making. I also understand the need for both 
boards in Cordillera – CMD and CPOA – to work together for the good of the community. I attend almost 
all CMD and CPOA meetings and am an active participant. We love living in Cordillera and are thrilled to 
be here. I would welcome the opportunity to continue to serve Cordillera in this new capacity.   

 

Personal: 

1- Married to Rhonda for 38 years. Have 2 married sons and 2 grandsons. 
2- Owned home at 94 Eagles Glen since 2012. Also, have a home in the DFW area in Texas.  
3- Enjoy active, outdoor activities, including golf, hiking and snowshoeing. Swimming with 

grandsons. 

Business: 

1- Graduated from TCU with a BA-accounting. 
2- Retired CPA. 
3- Worked for Price Waterhouse as an auditor. 
4- Prior to retirement, worked for various public and private companies serving as CFO, Controller 

and Treasurer.  
5- Served on 3 corporate (for-profit) Boards prior to my retirement. 

Volunteer: 

1- Kensington Green HOA Board for over 6 years. Currently President. 
2- The Hills Church (a 6,000 member church based in Texas). Currently serve as Finance lead and 

Wednesday night Kindergarten teacher. Rhonda and I also visit, and encourage, our Church 
missionaries (26 families) located throughout the world. 
 

Steve.houk@verizon.net 

 


